Training and games for the renewal of mathematics education
The success of the cooperation between the Faculty of Cultural Sciences, Education and Regional Development of the UP and the Hungarian Energy and Public Utility Regulatory Office was presented at a press conference on 17th August in Szekszárd by Dr. Gábor Szécsi, Dean of the Faculty, Dr. Sándor Klein, Professor Emeritus and Dr. Zsolt Nemeskéri, Director of the Institute of Culture and Social Sciences. As part of the program, a total of 1,000 board games will be distributed free of charge to fifty schools to complement education.

Dr. Gábor Szécsi, Dean of the Faculty, informed the participants that the primary aim of the design of the board games was to create a board game that would develop children's mathematical and logical skills in an enjoyable and playful way. As part of a program supported by the Hungarian Energy and Public Utility Regulatory Office, a total of 1,000 board games that can also be used in education will be installed in fifty schools from September 2022. 
The Dean of the Faculty stressed that at the Faculty of Cultural Sciences, Education and Regional Development of the University of Pécs, fifty teachers will receive free training and twenty board games per school for free use in education. Applications for the "Developing Logical Thinking with Zoltán Dienes' Games" training and for all training courses of the Faculty of Cultural Sciences, Education and Regional Development of the University of Pécs can be submitted until 29th August via the faculty's website.


